
      Construction Notice  

September 4, 2014 
 

R.L. Clark Water Treatment Plant - Filter Upgrades 
 

Expected Project Start Date:   October 2014 
Expected Completion Date:      Dec. 2017 

 
To better serve area residents and businesses, the City of Toronto will upgrade the existing filters at 
the R.L. Clark Water Treatment Plant. The rehabilitation will enhance the existing treatment and 
mechanical processes, and are aimed at improving water quality and supply reliability as well as 
infrastructure sustainability. The project will include building improvements, structural 
repair/rehabilitation, and automation modifications. This project is part of the City of Toronto council-
approved 2014 Capital Works Program.  
 
The work will take place within R.L. Clark Water Treatment Plant at 45 Twenty Third Street, 
Etobicoke. Your co-operation and patience during the construction period is appreciated. 
 

Map of Work Area 
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Construction Details 
 
Work will include the following: 
 Update and modification of the existing 18 filters including addition of new filter underdrain 

systems, replacement of filter media, and all associated piping, valves, and controls. 
 Installation of new air scour system. 
 General building improvements including plumbing, and service water and drainage. 
 Interior building improvements, and structural repair and rehabilitation. 
 Other associated repairs and restoration work will also be performed as necessary.  
 
What to Expect 
 
All construction equipment and supplies required for this project will be stored onsite, within the 
work area outlined above. Large delivery trucks will be restricted to being onsite between 7:00 a.m. 
and 5:00 p.m., and all efforts will be made to minimize truck idling on neighbourhood streets outside 
of work hours.  Efforts will be made to minimize construction noise and dust, but some should be 
expected during working hours.  
 
Work Hours  
 
Work will typically take place from 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. from Monday to Friday, with work after 
hours and on weekends only as required.  
 
Disruptions 
 
As with all construction projects, there will be increased street traffic due to the movement of 
construction materials and equipment in the area, noise and temporary inconveniences.  
 
You will be further notified should any additional temporary disruptions arise or if there are any 
significant changes to the construction schedule or work to be undertaken. Every effort will be made 
to reduce the inconvenience. The City appreciates your understanding and co-operation. 
 
 
For more information 
 
Project website:      toronto.ca/constructioninfo 
              
Contact:         Gabriela Dimitrijevik        gdimitr@toronto.ca 
           Plant Senior Engineer       416-397-5818 
 
24 Hours:        General Inquiries         311 

TTY             416-338-0889 

 
Ward 6     Etobicoke Lakeshore 
            


